
 
 
Great Education Colorado is coming to PTSO! 
 
Join us for a special PTSO meeting next Tuesday, March 5th at 6pm, when a 
representative from Great Education Colorado will be coming to speak about public 
school funding in Colorado.   
 
Did you know that the average per pupil spending in Colorado is well below the national 
average, putting us in 39th place? Come to find out why and see what you can do to 
help! If you would like more information please check out Great Education Colorado’s 
website at https://www.greateducation.org. We hope you can join us for this informative 
event! 


